
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stonepine Estate 
 

Gordon & Noel Hentschel 
 

Invite you to become an Honorary Summer Member of Double H Ranch.  
Even if you’re not a Dining Club Member,  

Come on by and check out the new grill at our Equestrian Center!   
 

This Saturday, May 27th 

11:30 am - 2:30 pm 
 

For Farm-to-Table and locally grown fare with weekly specials and specialty drinks,  
Prepared by our Team of accomplished Chefs.  

Vegetarian, vegan and gluten-free options are available. 

 
As a working Equestrian facility, we kindly request you keep your children a safe  

Distance from our horses while on property and keep all dogs at home.  
 

Reservations highly suggested.  
Please call (831) 659-2245 or email info@stonepineestate.com  

 

 


